19 Dec 2001

Trevyn Paul-Hugh Rennison

HERMISTON-- Trevyn Paul-Hugh Rennison, the infant son of Woody and Elyshia (Baugh) Rennison, died on Dec. 19 (2001) at Good Shepherd Medical Center in Hermiston, Oregon.

Trevyn's family had a close attachment to him. Although Trevyn did not have the opportunity for a full life now, his family looks forward to meeting him again in the future. He will be remembered and missed.

Survivors include his parents, Woody and Elyshia Rennison of Echo; sisters Aislinn and McKinley Rennison of Echo; grandparents, Elwood and Patricia Rennison of Meridian, Idaho, and Paul and Glenda Baugh of Clarkston, Wash.; great-grandparents, Betty Erwin of Fairfield, Calif., Helen Class of Rochester, Wash., and Tom and Naomi Shaffer of Colorado Springs, Colo.; four uncles; two aunts; and several cousins.

A private family burial will be at the Echo Cemetery in Echo.

Contributions may be made to Make-A-Wish of Oregon so that other families will have memories of their child to cherish; Make-A-Wish of Oregon, 5319 S.W. Westgate Drive, Suite 222, Portland, 96221.

Burns Mortuary of Hermiston is in charge of the arrangements.